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BOARD OF EDUCATION OF HARFORD COUNTY 
INFORMATIONAL REPORT 

 
PRESENTATION ON 

 
ADVANCING THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

STRATEGIC PLAN: 2024-2025 
 

September 23, 2024 

 
Background Information: 

 
The Board of Education (BOE) has set three priorities for the 2024-2025 school year: academic 
achievement, family engagement, safety and school culture. These priorities are extensions of 
the long-term goals established in the BOE Strategic Plan, which establishes the vision, 
mission, core values and long-term goals for the school district. 

 
Discussion: 
 
This presentation by the Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Sean Bulson, outlines how the 
administration integrates the BOE Strategic Plan and the Board’s stated 2024-2025 priorities 
into initiatives and daily practice for the school district.  
 
A guiding document developed by the administration, Advancing the Strategic Plan, serves as 
an implementation framework for the BOE strategic plan and district priorities, integrating 
performance targets for 2024-2027. Performance targets are reported on annually, with 
performance baselines established in the 2022-2023 Annual Report. 

 
Superintendent’s Recommendation: 

 
The Superintendent recommends that the Board accept this informational report. 

https://www.hcps.org/aboutus/docs/strategic_implementation_plan.pdf
https://www.hcps.org/departments/docs/StrategicInitiatives/HCPS%20Strategic%20Plan_2024-2027_FINAL.pdf
https://www.hcps.org/departments/docs/StrategicInitiatives/HCPS%20Annual%20Report_2022-2023_FINAL.pdf
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